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Technology is so important and still the ability to call and speak to a human, that 

speaks English clearly that can help and not have to wait three to five days for a 

reponse will help to keep the economy moving in the right direction.  Not everyone is 

attached to their phone or computer and not everyone only comunicates through 

them.  Please consider people wo are not so computer savvy but still are important to 

the economy and contribute to society.  I would rather pay for the ability to talk to a 

person who can really help than be left out.  Make the payment fair and resonable 

and I will support this bill.  


